
RIPUC No. 608 

Cancelling RIPUC No. 607 

PUBLIC AND PRIVATE LIGHTING RATE 

Lamp Size    Monthly Rate   Annual Rate 

Mercury: 

175 Watt   $8.47    $101.64 

Sodium: 

 50 Watt   $4.58    $54.96 

 70 Watt   $5.20    $62.40 

 100 Watt   $6.37    $76.44 

 150 Watt   $8.13    $97.56 

 250 Watt   $10.96    $131.52 

 400 Watt   $15.74    $188.88 

LED: 

 25W LED/2111 Lumens  $2.87    $34.44 

 50 W LED/ 3816 Lumens $3.71    $44.52  

 120 W LED Flood/ 11,730  $8.13    $97.56 

 240 W LED Flood/ 22,797 $12.73    $152.76 

 73 W LED Decorative/5,962 $8.59    $103.08   

   

The rates, as specified above, are applicable to all street lights within the Pascoag Utility 

District’s Electric Department service territory for both public and private lights. 

The rate for the 175 watt mercury vapor street light is applicable only to such lights currently in 

service, since such a fixture is no longer offered to PUD customers. 

 The total cost for public street lighting, in service in PUD’s service territory within the Village of 

Harrisville, will be assessed to the Harrisville Fire District. 

The total cost for public street lighting, in service in PUD’s service territory within the Village of 

Pascoag, will be assessed to all classes of electric customers equally.  Rhode Island sales tax will be 

charged where applicable. 

The methodology utilized to determine the amount billed monthly to the customers in the 

Village of Pascoag will be as follows: 

Number of Public Street Lights multiplied by the applicable rate per light, as stated herein, 

divided by the number of customers. 

 

In all cases, both Public and Private lighting assessments will include energy and maintenance. 

The Pascoag Utility District will be responsible for the location, size, style and number of fixtures 

within the Village of Pascoag. 

The Harrisville Fire District will be responsible for the location, size, style and number of fixtures 

within the Village of Harrisville. 

 

Filing Date:  November 30, 2016 

Effective Date:  February  1, 2017 


